Mayer, Doug

Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>

Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>
9/25/2013 10:59:49 AM

FW: State agency fees and fines

Guidance here please. Thanks.

From: Kittle, Robert C. [mailto:RKittle@WSPA.com]
Sent: Wednesday, September 25, 2013 10:46 AM
To: Mayer, Doug

Subject: State agency fees and fines

Hi Doug,

I’m working on a story today about the fact that a lot of state agencies have not posted online, as required by law, all
the fines and fees they collected and spent last year.

It says they must post that info online by September 1st, but there’s no enforcement mechanism or consequence if
they don't.

I’m trying to figure out who | should talk to on camera about this. Obviously, I’'m going to try to talk to some of the
agencies that have not posted like they’re supposed to. But I’'m wondering if the governor has any thoughts or
comments about why agencies should do this (the proviso says to promote accountability and transparency), and
what she thinks about the fact that most are NOT doing it, and what should be done about not following the law.

Thanks,

Robert
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